
 
 

25/02/2022 

Recipient 
Public Health and Other Legislation 2022 
Parliament House 
George Street, Brisbane, Q, 4000 

Dear Recipient ,  

As constituents in the electorate of Callide we would like to submit our objection to the extension of 

emergency powers regarding the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring 

Provisions Bill) 2022.  We believe it is time that we get on with life amidst Covid and any other 

transmissible disease or virus that may come our way.  We believe in the freedom to work in the 

industry that we are trained to regardless of vaccination status and the freedom to move about and 

trade, especially within our own country and  further afield.   We believe that there should no longer be 

a ban or gag order on our doctors to recommend and prescribe alternative treatments to Covid.  We 

also believe that all mandates be lifted on our schools, businesses including entertainment venues and 

government owned establishments.  We believe that there should be no impediment on parents and 

students to attend high school functions or locals and patrons be excluded from local shows.  It is 

evident now that these mandates are ineffective in preventing the spread of Covid therefore all 

mandates should be lifted.  

We implore this committee to take into consideration that people need to get on with their lives and 

that there needs to be some onus back on individuals to take charge of their own health and risks as 

we have learnt what care is needed to keep ourselves and others safe. Please put an end to the 

confusion and the putting on hold of lives and livelihoods and give hope back to the people of 

Queensland. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gavin and Cassandra Warmington 
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